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Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award presented 
at EM Leadership Forum to 

Rory P. Stuart, MD 
 
Columbus, OH—On April 19, at the Emergency Medicine Leadership Forum, the 
Ohio Chapter of the American College of Emergency Physicians, (Ohio ACEP) was 
pleased to present the 2016 Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the 
Year Award to an outstanding resident physician, Rory P. Stuart, MD. 
 
The Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award was established 
to recognize a resident of outstanding merit who exhibits exemplary clinical 
promise, leadership, and commitment to their patients and emergency medicine. 
 
Dr. Rory Stuart, a Chief Resident at the Wright State University Emergency 
Medicine Residency, is a perfect example of the qualities this award was created 
to celebrate. He regularly demonstrates an unyielding dedication to education, 
excellence in clinical work, and quality patient care. A knowledgeable and 
empathetic physician, Dr. Stuart is a true advocate for his patients. Not only does 
he provide outstanding patient care, but he never misses an opportunity to help 
educate other residents, medical students, and nurses. 
 
Currently in his third year of residency, Dr. Stuart has created a number of interactive educational 
presentations on a wide variety of topics ranging from EKGs to airway management to orthopedics. His 
fellow residents have described him as “brilliant” and “the smartest person I know.” He is recognized as an 
expert in the subject of toxicology by residents and faculty alike and has presented lectures on opioid and 
amphetamine abuse. 
 
Ohio ACEP congratulates Dr. Rory Stuart for his well-deserved accolade!  
 

### 
 
Ohio ACEP is a state medical specialty society representing emergency medicine physicians with more than 
1,400 members. For more than 40 years, Ohio ACEP has served the state’s emergency physicians through 
tireless advocacy, nationally-recognized continuing medical education, and physician leadership 
development. 
 
Further information: Justin Spicer, 614-582-0770, jspicer@ohacep.org.  
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